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40 CFR Ch. I (7–1–12 Edition) § 49.10496 

§ 49.10496 Contents of implementation 
plan. 

The implementation plan for the 
Port Gamble Reservation consists of 
the following rules, regulations, and 
measures: 

(a) Section 49.123 General provi-
sions. 

(b) Section 49.124 Rule for limiting 
visible emissions. 

(c) Section 49.125 Rule for limiting 
the emissions of particulate matter. 

(d) Section 49.126 Rule for limiting 
fugitive particulate matter emissions. 

(e) Section 49.129 Rule for limiting 
emissions of sulfur dioxide. 

(f) Section 49.130 Rule for limiting 
sulfur in fuels. 

(g) Section 49.131 General rule for 
open burning. 

(h) Section 49.135 Rule for emissions 
detrimental to public health or wel-
fare. 

(i) Section 49.137 Rule for air pollu-
tion episodes. 

(j) Section 49.138 Rule for the reg-
istration of air pollution sources and 
the reporting of emissions. 

(k) Section 49.139 Rule for non-Title 
V operating permits. 

§ 49.10497 EPA-approved Tribal rules 
and plans. [Reserved] 

§ 49.10498 Permits to construct. 

Permits to construct are required for 
new major stationary sources and 
major modifications to existing major 
stationary sources pursuant to 40 CFR 
52.21. 

§ 49.10499 Permits to operate. 

Permits to operate are required for 
sources not subject to 40 CFR Part 71 
in accordance with the requirements of 
§ 49.139. 

§ 49.10500 Federally-promulgated reg-
ulations and Federal implementa-
tion plans. 

The following regulations are incor-
porated and made part of the imple-
mentation plan for the Port Gamble 
Reservation: 

(a) Section 49.123 General provi-
sions. 

(b) Section 49.124 Rule for limiting 
visible emissions. 

(c) Section 49.125 Rule for limiting 
the emissions of particulate matter. 

(d) Section 49.126 Rule for limiting 
fugitive particulate matter emissions. 

(e) Section 49.129 Rule for limiting 
emissions of sulfur dioxide. 

(f) Section 49.130 Rule for limiting 
sulfur in fuels. 

(g) Section 49.131 General rule for 
open burning. 

(h) Section 49.135 Rule for emissions 
detrimental to public health or wel-
fare. 

(i) Section 49.137 Rule for air pollu-
tion episodes. 

(j) Section 49.138 Rule for the reg-
istration of air pollution sources and 
the reporting of emissions. 

(k) Section 49.139 Rule for non-Title 
V operating permits. 

§§ 49.10501–49.10520 [Reserved] 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN FOR THE PUY-
ALLUP TRIBE OF THE PUYALLUP RES-
ERVATION, WASHINGTON 

SOURCE: 70 FR 18122, Apr. 8, 2005, unless 
otherwise noted. 

§ 49.10521 Identification of plan. 

This section and §§ 49.10522 through 
49.10550 contain the implementation 
plan for the Puyallup Tribe. This plan 
consists of a combination of Tribal 
rules and measures and Federal regula-
tions and measures which apply to 
trust and restricted lands within the 
1873 Survey Area of the Puyallup Res-
ervation (the Puyallup Reservation), 
consistent with the Puyallup Tribe of 
Indians Land Claims Settlement Act, 
ratified by Congress in 1989 (25 U.S.C. 
1773). 

§ 49.10522 Approval status. 

There are currently no EPA-approved 
Tribal rules or measures in the imple-
mentation plan for the lands in trust 
that are within the Puyallup Reserva-
tion. 

VerDate Mar<15>2010 10:39 Sep 04, 2012 Jkt 226146 PO 00000 Frm 00840 Fmt 8010 Sfmt 8010 Y:\SGML\226146.XXX 226146er
ow

e 
on

 D
S

K
2V

P
T

V
N

1P
R

O
D

 w
ith

 


		Superintendent of Documents
	2012-09-22T04:51:26-0400
	US GPO, Washington, DC 20401
	Superintendent of Documents
	GPO attests that this document has not been altered since it was disseminated by GPO




